
 
 

 
Saturday 20th April 2024 

1960’s Reunion 
 

On Saturday 20th April 2024 we welcomed some of our former pupils from the 1960’s 
who attended a reunion in the Old Vicarage.  Following lunch and a quiz at a local 

venue they visited the school for a site tour with Mrs Olbison. They thoroughly 
enjoyed the afternoon and even had a ‘sing song’ on the main stairs in the Dower 

House, singing ‘The Gateways School’ song. 

 

 
 
“Thoroughly enjoyed my visit to Gateways and a big thank you for 
making us all feel so welcome and giving us such a lovely tour of 
the school.  Also, really appreciated that so much memorabilia 
had been collated on display.” 

“Had a fabulous day….it was great to return and see the 
magnificent developments.  It met my expectations and beyond.  
Singing the Gateways School song on the main stairs was so 
emotional”. 

 

Thank you to all those who attended. 


